
From: John W. Whetstone [jwhetstone@downeast.net] 
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2005 10:56 AM 
To: Towanda Bryant 
Cc: Jim Survil - CWF 
Subject: Re: E040043 
Towanda, 
 
        I apologize for the delay.  I was verifying the capability of the 
customers remote earth terminal before ammending the Modification application. 
 
        Please change our application - SES-MOD-INTR2005-01312, Form 312 - 
Schedule B, E38. to 327.52 watts and E40. to 74.15 dBW.  These two values are 
the summation from the original filing with the addition of the digital video 
carrier. 
 
        Thank you for your assistance with this matter.  If you have any further 
issues or questions please don't hesitate to contact me. 
 
Best regards, 
 
John W. Whetstone 
 
JW Communications 
P.O. Box 671 
Ellsworth, ME 04605 
 
Phone: 207-667-7079 
 
E-mail: jwhetstone@downeast.net 
 
 
 
At 11:28 AM 6/21/2005, you wrote: 
 
 
  SES-MOD-20050615-00752 for Colonial Williamsburg Foundation  
 
  I haven't received you email in ref. to the changes to the mod application 
that we talked about.  Please send ASAP to avoid the application being returned 
because of it being unacceptable for filing. 
 
  Tnx. T.  
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